
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I strongly oppose HB3932. Beaver management should remain science-based, not legislatively 

driven. I believe the current management plan under ODFW is the best for our state. They have 
a staff of trained biologists that are best suited for beaver management. 

 

Thank you, 

Jeff McLean 

(541) 784-7500 

Roseburg, OR 

 


